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Comments: I object to this project. As a long-time resident of Missoula, Holland lake is my favorite recreation site.

The beautiful bob marshall wilderness, the missions, loons, and all kinds of wildlife are bountiful in the area. I fear

this project will have a negative impact on the environment by increasing traffic from cars, hikers, and boaters,

cause light pollution from the expansion of the lodge, pollute the lake, loss of vital habitats from clearing of trees

during construction, and make the lake less accessible for Montana residents. 

 

In addition, I believe that adding more short-term vacation rentals and hotels over affordable, long-term housing,

will further strain the Seely-Swan housing market and force long-term residents of the seely-swan valley out.

These people who have chosen to live in the valley deserve to have a place to live, and their kids deserve to be

able to live in the same place they grew up.  


